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Anyone in transportation will tell you that electric vehicles weigh upwards of 1,000 

pounds more than other vehicles.  This additional weight destroys our highways!  

And, what about the batteries required to power these things?  How much pollution is 

created in their manufacturing process, and how can they be safely disposed of?  

Also, these vehicles are more expensive than traditional vehicles.  More tax dollars 

being spent for our state reps to drive around in our Teslas.  There are plenty of very 

low emission vehicles available.  Use them! 

 Vote NO on HB 3550. 


